
 

 

Planning Department 
Contact Camden 
5 Pancras Square 
London 
N1C 4AG 
 

 

19 December 2022 

 

 

Dear Planning Department, 

Letter of Support for proposals for the British Library Extension 

I am writing on behalf of the British Museum to confirm our support of the proposed extension 
to the British Library. 

We understand that at the heart of the proposed development will be new spaces of 
architectural quality and distinction, which will support the Library’s purposes in research, 
culture, learning and business support. 

We understand that the extended Library will present an open and welcoming face to all 
potential visitors and provide a community feel where local people are encouraged to enjoy 
the Library campus and its services. It is intended that accessibility and visibility from all points 
will attract increased pedestrian footfall across the site, enabling the Library to attract new 
audiences to its enhanced services and facilities, as well as serve even more effectively the 
people of the Borough of Camden. 

I would like to thank you in advance in considering this letter. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Hartwig Fischer 

Director 


